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Architectural Review Board 

LAWN IRRIGATION SYSTEM GUIDELINES 

 

Homeowners are allowed to pump water from the lake for use in their lawn irrigation 
system. This is not recommended by the property manager or the HOA, but is allowed 
under the following conditions: 

• All pipes must be hidden from view  
• A floatation device on top of the water for the intake pipe is not permitted 
• HOA is not responsible for any damage to your irrigation system, motors, pipes 

or sprinkler heads 
• HOA is not responsible for any damage caused to your property by lake water 
• Proof of City permit is required 
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